
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 8/26/2015 11:05:38 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Request for Eagle Scout Congratulations Letter

Title: Mr.
First Name: Chris
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Dunford
Suffix: 
Street Address: 218 Chatham Drive
Street Address 2: 
City: Greenwood
State: SC
Zip: 29649
Phone: 864-554-4108

Email: cdunford.osu@gmail.com

Affiliation: Constituent
Message:
Dear Governor Haley,

Our son, Josh Dunford, joined Cub Scouts as a first grader eleven years ago.  On Saturday, 
September 12, he is being recognized as an Eagle Scout.  I was hoping that you might be willing 
to send Josh a letter of congratulations on this great achievement.

For his Eagle Scout Service Project, he designed and led the construction of a prayer garden at 
our church, Westminster Presbyterian Church in Greenwood.  If you and your staff are visiting 
Greenwood and could use a quiet, shaded respite, you are invited to stop by and sit for a little 
while! 

Josh is currently a senior at the South Carolina Governor's School for Science and Mathematics.  
We are blessed that this wonderful school is available to South Carolina's best and brightest.

Thank You for considering our request.

Sincerely,

Chris Dunford
218 Chatham Drive
Greenwood, SC  29649
cdunford.osu@gmail.com
864-554-4108


